
CHS Spanish Club Explores 
Latin-American Adventure 

Twenty-Five members of the Celeste High School Spanish Club, under the supervision 
of Señora Lamb and Señora Longino, enjoyed a cultural eye opening experience of 
vast areas of art and architecture at the Latino Cultural Center in downtown Dallas 
Wednesday. The students enjoyed a private guided tour of the facilities and took 
advantage of many great photo opportunities. “The Vision of the Latino Cultural 
Center is to provide artists, cultural organizations and the Latino community with a 
venue to develop and celebrate Latino culture and art.  The Center has a 300-seat 
theatre, an art gallery and sculpture courtyards whose walls and spaces have become 
home to local, regional and world renowned artists,” according to the guide provided 
by the center. 
After the visit to the Latino Arts Center, the group enjoyed Salvadorian Cuisine at 
Gloria’s Restaurant in Rockwall, Texas.  The Salvadorian cuisine differs from Tex-
Mex or Authentic Mexican food and many of the members were introducing new 
tastes to their taste buds for the first time while enhancing their cultural awareness. 
The Spanish Club would like to thank Mr. Collin Clark, CISD Superintendent for 
supporting the theory of “Learning from adventure, as well as teacher instruction.”   
Many students have worked hard all year fundraising and earning the privilege to go 
on the field trip. Señora Kaywanda Lamb works hard to expose her Spanish students 
to the Latin-American culture, holding strong to the belief that once a student feels 
comfortable in their surroundings; their Spanish begins to blossom as well as their 
confidence. 


